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SOUTHERN YARRAGADEE AQUIFER 

784. Mr P.D. OMODEI to the Premier: 
I have a supplementary question.  The second part of the question asked whether the Government proposed to 
take any more water from the southern Yarragadee aquifer.  Is it not a fact that the Government has applied for a 
further 90 gigalitres of water above and beyond the 45 gigalitres to be taken from the southern Yarragadee 
aquifer?   

Dr G.I. GALLOP replied: 
No decisions have yet been made about the south west Yarragadee aquifer.  Investigations are occurring.  Any 
decision will be made on the proper basis.   
 


